
 

 

 

 

Dear LP Families: 

It’s been a busy, but great first week back. Lots of positive energy and excitement around the school. 

Each week, we will send out an update for families with important information about things happening at 

Lambrick.  

As we start up with extra-curricular activities and clubs, we thought we should let families know that we 

have Daily Announcements button on our school website. If your child needs a reminder about where and 

when try-puts for sports team are happening, or what clubs or activities are meeting, the Daily 

Announcements button can be really useful for you.  

You can find the button on the left-hand side of our website  

 

We are currently working on some virtual options to help introduce our school to parents and families. Save 

the date for our Welcome to Lambrick Family Zoom on the evening of September 23rd.  More details to 

come next week about what this event is and how to register. 

Class changes: Students have been asking for class changes all week and our office staff and counselors 

have been feverishly trying to accommodate student requests. Thanks for your patience and support as we 

work through these requests. Our hope is that we can complete all possible requests early next week. 

Have a great weekend. 

LP Staff   

Lambrick Park Secondary School 
4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C.   V8N 3L1 
Phone: 250-477-0181   Fax #: 250-477-0143 

 
Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca                            Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Gord Mitchell, Principal                                           Melanie Paas, Vice Principal                                         Barry Janzen, Vice Principal
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UPCOMING LP EVENTS: 

SEPTEMBER 20:  Photo Day!  Students should have brought home a paper form with 

information. 

SEPTEMBER 23:  Welcome to Lambrick Family Zoom on the evening of September 23rd. More 

details to come next week about what this event is and how to register. 

SEPTEMBER 27:  PRO-D  (No school for students) 

SEPTEMBER 30:  Truth and Reconciliation Day – Orange Shirt Day - (No school) 

 

The link below will direct students and families to some important new features developed by our 
Information Technology for Learning Department.  

Students will find out about: 

 SD61 Learn Account log in changes 
 Student Connect (Digital Consent forms and Locker information) 
 MyEd BC Student Portal (where you can find your timetable/schedule) 

Parents will find information regarding Parent Connect to explore things such as school forms, 
school cash online etc.  

Connect Portals and Sd61Learn Account Information 

 

Grade 11s and 12s - Pender Island Fire Camp will take place March 21-26, 2022.  

For information, please visit  (http://www.cadetcamp.ca/#home).  Application can be found in the 

Career Centre or here (https://bit.ly/3yVYN1j) these are due in the Career Centre by 9 am on Sept 

22nd.  

NOTE: the deadlines on the website are not correct. 

The application is due by 9 AM on Sept 22nd. 

If you apply on the website, please let Ms. Croucher in the Career Centre know as we must keep 

track of who has applied in order for you to be considered.    
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HOMESTAY RECRUITMENT 2021 

International Students Victoria International Education, a Division of the Greater Victoria School 
District No. 61 is seeking hosts for international students studying in our School District starting in 
October 2021.  
 
We are expecting many students from Brazil, Germany, Italy, and Mexico, along with many other 
regions / countries.  
 
Hosts receive:  
•$975 per month to host one student (many hosts support two students) 
•A Homestay Orientation to learn about hosting students 
•On-going Support from a dedicated Homestay Coordinator (including a 24/7 emergencyline) 
 
To find out more about our homestay program or to apply please visit our website: 

www.studyinvictoria.com/homestay or contact Lukas Hahn (Homestay Manager) email: 

lhahn@sd61.bc.ca Tel: 250-592-6871 

  


